
Kindergarten News
Week of March 17th - March 21st     

Contact: bjohnson@sd288.org 208-826-3314
Our Learning

 

Teacher’s Note

 

In Folders

 

Events

 

Reading Skills Block: We will be working on a 
segmenting words and isolating the beginning, 
middle, and final sounds. We will learn 3 new high 
frequency words this week which will be ‘there’ 
‘where’ and ‘they’.
Reading Module Block: We are going become 
tree experts this week as groups of students will 
research a different type of tree. They will work 
together to research and write an informative 
piece on their tree and create a collage of their 
tree. 
Math: We are going to finish up subtraction this 
week.
Science: We will continue our new unit becoming 
engineers as we learn about force. We will use 
this research to create a classroom pinball 
machine. 

 

- Book Orders Due TODAY by the 
end of the day! 3/17/2025

- PLEASE remember if your turning 
in a Silverwood Reading Log it 
MUST have a parent signature or 
it will not be valid for a free ticket!

- 10 Buddy Practice
- Short Vowel Review 

Practice
- High frequency word 

list

 

March 19th-20th: Parent 
Teacher Conferences

March 20th: Silverwood 
Reading Logs Due!

March 21st: End of Quarter 
3-No School Teacher In 
Service

March 24th-28th: Spring 
Break

 


